
Collaborative Community Collection 

for Haitian Migrant Families in Peabody


Organized through 

North Shore Baptist Church, Peabody


Sept. 20th – 29th 


Peabody churches and neighbors are coming together to bless the nearly 
90 Haitian families who arrived here this summer with nothing (and are 
definitely unready for a NE winter!) 


You can help by sharing your family’s outgrown or unused items (clean, 
gently used & in good repair).


Urgently Needed:


Children's Clothing – all ages/sizes

•     Basic items, suitable for school 

•     Warm PJ’s

•     Shoes 


Family Winter Gear -- all adult & kids’ sizes 

• Coats, Fleeces, Boots, Mittens, Gloves, Hats, Scarves 


Maternity Clothes – basic pieces; all sizes


Baby Gear 

•     Clothes (basic kinds, esp. warm/winter) – all sizes/ages

•     Pack 'n’ plays (+ sheets if possible).

•     Strollers (especially needed!)


Collection boxes will be available at the CCA entrances.

Because of space constraints, we ask that you please drop off large items 
directly at North Shore Baptist Church/Peabody - 706 Lowell St. (around 
the block from CCA). Feel free to leave at the rectory door. 

Questions?  Contact Joanna Bergeron @ NSBC  978-535-6186


